May 16, 2008
Dr. Kay Halasek

Chair, Council on Academic Affairs

Denney Hall

164 W. 17th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Kay:

Please find enclosed a proposal to change the pre-requisite structure in several Sociology and Criminology undergraduate courses.  The rationales are explained in the attached cover letter from Paul Bellair, Professor of Sociology.

I worked closely with Paul, Ed Adelson and Lakshmi Dutta to develop the format for these change requests.  They were vetted rigorously by the SBS College Curriculum Committee and the Subcommittee C of the CCI in March and April, 2008.  As this was not considered to be a change to the majors or minors in terms of credit hours or requirements, but rather more of an initiative to streamline and clean up the course structure, it was not thought necessary to go to the full CCI for approval.

Alisa Paulsen and Paul Bellair in Sociology worked hard to make what I feel is a significant effort to update and streamline the curriculum for students and advisors.

If you need further information please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Kathleen M. Hallihan, Ph.D.

Director, Curriculum and Assessment

Colleges of the Arts and Sciences

Copies: W. Randy Smith, Vice Provost
             Edward Adelson, Associate Executive Dean ASC  

 Lakshmi Dutta, OAA

